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Memo. Department of Indian Affairs,

Ottawa, 27th January, 1904.

The Deputy Supt. General,-

Mr. Maerae visited the locality of Manouan

Lake, in Quebec, and made a report on the Indian resident

there on the 38th June, 1898. He recommended that a small

reserve be laid out for them at a locality which he des-

oribed in his report and of which he sent aésugh skotch.

The Crown Lands Department of Quebec for-,

warded a plan showing Lake Manouan and the adjacent land

with a request that the land required by this Department

was
should be rlotten thereon. It is impossible, however, to

identify the locality on the said plan.

Mr. Maorae has now been able to furnish the

Department with a plan in better detail from which it may

be possible for the Lands Department of Quebec to identity

the land we are asking for.

I beg to submit hereunder a draft of a letter

to the Assistant Commissioner.

S. Brau

Chief surveyor.

vers. (R.G. 10, volume 7764, Bile 27074-7 Pt.1)
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